
From: David Nash david.nash@solid-geometry.com
Subject: Camden Planning Condition 04

Date: 5 May 2020 at 19:06
To: Keith Carver keith@studiocarver.co.uk

Dear Keith,
 
With regard to Camden’s planning condition 04 I confirm the following:
 
1) I personally will be carrying out bi-weekly site inspections and providing reports that
will include a summary of any observed non-compliance with the contract documents.
Please note that contractual responsibility for compliance remains entirely with the
Contractor as is normally the case.
 
2) I am a chartered structural engineer with 30 years related experience and am
already appointed on the project as the designer of the permanent structural works. I
also produced the BIA document for the planning submission, so the suitability of my
qualifications and experience has already been vetted by Camden during that stage.
 
Best regards
 
David Nash BEng (Hons) CEng MIStructE
Director
Solid Geometry
07930581381
www.solid-geometry.com
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